
            

  
 

 
Attend a  

Stand for Children  
 

Educational House Meeting 
Coming to Norfolk 

 
What: Acquire the Knowledge to understand and explain 

Massachusetts’ fiscal and political landscape in 
funding public education. 

 
 Discuss how cuts have affected OUR community. 

  
Learn what YOU can do. 

 
When: October 4, 2006  7:00 PM 
 Child care available on site by Norfolk Sr. Girl Scout Troop 3287 
 Please call Michelle 508-528-1746 to reserve a space. 
 
Where: Norfolk Public Library 

Community Room 
 

Please attend-- every year matters in the 
education of your child! 

  
Stand for Children—Massachusetts’ statewide voice for parents—
fights for policy change and wins resources for public schools so 

every child can have a fair chance in life. 
Visit us on the web at www.stand.org/ma 

For more informationcontact Meg Ansara at meg@stand.org or 617-547-3800 
 

    


